
Public Notice of Withdrawal of Proposed Plan 
Change 15 to the Upper Hutt City Council District 

Plan (2004) 
 

Pursuant to Clause 8D(2) of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, 
Upper Hutt City Council gives notice that on 10 February 2016, the Policy Committee 
resolved to withdraw Proposed Plan Change 15 (Flood and Erosion Hazard Areas) to the 
UHCC District Plan (2004). 
 
If you have any questions, or would like further information about Plan Change 15, 
please contact Sasha Smith on (04) 527 2859 or by email to sasha.smith@uhcc.govt.nz 

 

Richard Harbord 
Director of Planning and Regulatory Services 
Upper Hutt City Council 

 

2 March 2016 

Address for service: 838-842 Fergusson Drive 
   Private Bag 907 
   Upper Hutt 5140 

Email:   askus@uhcc.govt.nz 

Phone:   (04) 527 2169  
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